The October 4, 2023 meeting of the Gregory Public Library Board of Trustees was called to order at 5:00
pm by Treasurer Cara Hull. All were present except Kathy Kayl, Kristen Jacobsen and Guhner Keppler.

The minutes from the September 6, 2023 meeting were presented and approved, Cara Hull moved with
there being no objections or corrections.

Tara Engel presented the Financial/Statistical Report for September 2023 noting the gain of 1 new patron
and another donation of 20.00 from Joyce Heath for the Harold Krizan memorial.

Old Business:

Tara presented the library budget report from the City finance officer as requested, we were okay on the
expenses other than maintenance as there has been A/C issues this year and Wilson’s has been called out
3 times.

Tara still hadn’t heard back from the 3 Grants she had applied for.

New Business:

Tara will be looking back into the A/C concern around March and get through the cooler months.
Next meeting is scheduled for November 1, 2023 at 5:00 PM

Cara asked for a motion to adjourn and Guyla Husman moved and Pat Mattson seconded.
Meeting adjourned at 5:27pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Tara Engel, Secretary



